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Emergency Road Closure - Stow Causeway Bridge — TF60109

An emergency closure of Stow Causeway Bridge has been put in place on safety grounds
following an inspection which identified a serious structural defect affecting one of the
bridge supports.

We are urgently exploring the option of putting in place a temporary support, which would
allow the bridge to be reopened until permanent repairs can be carried out. This may
result in a temporary weight limit being enforced over the bridge, but at this early stage
there is no guarantee this temporary fix is achievable. So the road may have to stay
closed until permanent repairs are carried out.

A signed diversion route will be in place for the duration of the closure with pedestrian
access being maintained at all times.

The County Council thanks people for their patience while this emergency closure is in
place.

The work will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s Community and Environmental
Services Department and their contractors.

For further information

Navid Afshar, Head of Highways Design and Development, 0344 800 8020.

Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks
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